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Sen. Krueger's District Office will be closed starting the afternoon of Friday, Oct. 18, and will

reopen at noon on Tuesday, Oct. 22 at our new location: 1850 Second Avenue, at 96th Street.

While our office is closed, you can still contact Sen. Krueger by email to lkrueger [at] nysenate

[dot] gov. Members of the media can contact Sen. Krueger's communications director at (917)

720-7895, or by email to goldston [at] nysenate [dot] gov.


